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On Tuesday this week, we spent the morning with Jet class supporting 
them with their Computing learning. We demonstrated excellent 
leadership and communication skills as well as great PowerPoint skills. It 
was wonderful to see the encouragement and clear explanations given. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Also this week we have begun designing our final mosaic, splitting into 
six groups with an area of the finished piece to plan. We have now 
created designs to scale ready to be drawn onto our wood base before 
beginning the process of mosaic making.  
 
Reminders: 
• Continue to use TT Rockstars to practise times tables. 
• Mathletics homework 
• Read at least 5 times a week – try to choose some of the 50 
recommended reads for Year 5. How many can you read before the 
end of the year?  

• Over the coming weeks we will be beginning our final project which 
will involve making a large scale, whole class Roman mosaic. If you 
have any leftover tiles or tiling products we would really appreciate 
them. 
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